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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Percy llammons
5N 1578
Lookout Place
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401-2801

Dear Mr. Hammans:

This is to advise you that effective February 15, 1994, project management and
licensing responsibility for your license will transfer from the Uranium
Recovery Field Office in Denver, Colorado, to the Division of Low-Level Waste
Management and Decommissioning in NRC headquarters in .Rockville,-Maryland.
Effective that date, notwithstanding specific license-conditions to the
contrary, all correspondence regarding licensing matters should be addressed ,

to:

Branch Chief (301) 504-3439
Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning,'NMSS (5 E2)
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20850

The assigned Licensing Project Manager for your facility will be:

Sandra L. Wastler (301) 504-2582

Correspondence or communications regarding the inspection program for your
facility should be addressed to:'

'

,

Director (817) 860-8106'

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards, Region-IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington,,TX 76011

When correspondence is addressed to one of the above primary addressecs,-a
copy should also be mailed to the other for information, and'until. -

June 1,1994, the , Uranium Recovery Field'0ffice should continue to be copied. -

I would like to take thi_s-' opportunity to express my appreciation to you and'
.your staff for the cooperation 'and professionalism you have shown to the URF0 _
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staff in the past, and to encourage you to maintain the same level of
cooperation and professionalism with the new regulatory personnel with whom
you will be associating in the future.

Sincerely,

'

ps -

Ramon E. Hall
Director

cc:
D. Nicklos, RCPD, SD
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